
 

Principal Email May 12, 2021 

Good afternoon parents and guardians,  

The OCDSB is holding a policy and practice review of the Police 
Involvement in Schools Policy. This includes a review of the School 
Resource Officer role in schools as well as a review of all activities that 
involve police in school that are identified as legally discretionary.  

As part of this review, we invite you to complete our survey to share your 
views. The survey will take approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. Your 
responses are anonymous and confidential. Survey results will only be 
shared publicly in an aggregate format to ensure individual privacy and 
confidentiality is maintained. 

Survey 
Link: https://ocdsb.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eG2nCVPq0y8ZAWi 

The survey closes at 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, May 16, 2021. 

Have questions about the Police Involvement in Schools policy and 
practice review or want to share your opinion? More info here: 

https://ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=36686251 

Contact us: policeinvolvementconsultation@ocdsb.ca  

 

From your KCSC: 

 The grade 6 grad t-shirts are now on the Knox store website and 
ready for ordering. The grad t-shirts are included in a separate tab 
from the rest of the Knox gear. Here is the 
link: https://www.shopgadar.ca/pages/knoxdale-ps 

 Knoxwear orders from the winter store are ready.  Please 
email knoxdalecouncil@gmail.com to arrange your pick up. 

 While we are at home, many of us are taking care of projects around 
the house. And since we have to order online for pickup anyway... 

https://ocdsb.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eG2nCVPq0y8ZAWi
https://ocdsb.ca/cms/One.aspx?portalId=55478&pageId=36686251
mailto:policeinvolvementconsultation@ocdsb.ca
https://www.shopgadar.ca/pages/knoxdale-ps
mailto:knoxdalecouncil@gmail.com


with one extra click, that order can help Knoxdale! We joined forces 
with FlipGive earlier this year and through them, it's super-easy! 

Step 1 - Sign up for FlipGive - you only have to do this once! 

 Go to https://www.flipgive.com/ 
 Sign-up 
 use the join-code VCLTBW 

Step 2 - Login to FlipGive, select the vendor you want to shop with and 
click the link 

 Canadian Tire gives 1% 
 Home Depot gives 1% 

Step 3 - You'll be taken to their website, complete your order and check-
out. 

That's it... whatever you spend, 1% will go to the KCSC 

Want to buy gift cards instead? Home Depot gives 1% on gift cards and 
Home Hardware gives 3% on gift cards. 

Want to learn more about FlipGive? Check out this 2-minute 
video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5vTO_Qg4n80 

Since we launched FlipGive, many of you have already joined but we need 
more help! So far we have raised just over $100.00 but with a school our 
size, we can raise so much more... all by just going about our normal 
routines. Stay tuned for the next few weeks for more tips.  

Thank you,  

Julie Chouinard, Principal 

Andrew Bell, KCSC Chair 
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